

Anuket Weekly Technical Discussions - 2022.07.20

- [Participants](#)
- [Antitrust policies](#)
- [How to document documentation best practices - Gergely Csatari](#)
- [ONE Summit proposals - Scot Steele](#)
- [Next steps](#)
- [AoB](#)

Participants

1. [Gergely Csatari](#)
2. [Scot Steele](#)

Antitrust policies

- [Linux Foundation Anti-Trust Policy](#)
- [GSMA Anti-Trust Policy Notice](#)
- Recorded Policies:
 - <https://zoom.us/rec/play/uMAuluyOqG43EtWS4QSDAf4oW9XsKP2s1CQW-fYNzXu3VSiGN1L3Z7YSNOX-H7MYUyogBulNABoVavXq?autoplay=true&startTime=1589371628000>

How to document documentation best practices - [Gergely Csatari](#)

- Was not covered in the meeting
- We defined some rules for documentation here [Anuket Weekly Technical Discussions - 2022.06.08](#)
- We should have written documentation guidelines
 - Should we use opnfv Guide as a starting point?
 - Specification are a different type document
- We should have linters checking for these

Meeting notes

- There are two options, a new folder in the current CNTT repository or <https://docs.anuket.io/en/stable-kali/how-to-use-docs/index.html>
- Let's use the documentation guide.

ONE Summit proposals - [Scot Steele](#)

- [ONE Summit 2022.10 Talk ideas](#)

Next steps

- [Sandra Jackson](#) and Fabio to share the material on the financial benefits of moving to GitLab to the TSC mail sent by [Gergely Csatari](#) ([Gergely Csatari](#) to add Fabio to the mailing)
- [Scot Steele](#) to ask the projects to re-consider their movement to GitLab
- [Gergely Csatari](#) and [Scot Steele](#) to announce that we will use the old OPNFV documentation guide and add Anuket Specification specific guides
- [Gergely Csatari](#) to propose the Documentation project on 03 Aug 2022

AoB

- None